
 

 

Please find below key information regarding school policy  
 

SCHOOL SITE 
 

The John Frost School has a stunning school site with excellent facilities, of 

which we are all very proud. 

We recommend that students use school buses, walk or cycle to school.   

However, where parents bring their children to school in cars, unlike many 

schools we are prepared to allow parents to drive onto site to drop off/pick up 

their children. Nevertheless, student and pedestrian safety has to be our main 

priority on our site and we have to prioritise school buses and local authority 

home-to-school transport providers.  

Drop off  
Please make sure you drop off your child/children in a safe place, being 

mindful of not causing congestion by stopping the flow of traffic.  

Pick up 
This is a very busy time with a high volume of traffic. Please be patient and 

wait in a safe place. You may be directed around the site to ensure student 

safety, allow us to get buses off site quickly and manage traffic flow.  If you 

are asked to move your vehicle, it is for the reasons stated above.  This is not 

the time to challenge staff about why you have parked there. 

Below are some key points all visitors to our site must follow: 

 Visitors must have a pre booked appointment. 

 The speed limit on site is 5mph. 

 Please park in an appropriate safe place. Do not park on the grass 
verges. 

 The school and its grounds are a non-smoking (including vaping) 
zone. It is against the law to smoke on school site. Failure to comply 
will result in a £100 fine. This is to comply with new legislation. 

 Dogs are not allowed on the school site. 

 Use the bins provided to dispose of litter. 

 


